
City of Brazos Country – Chew Road closure 

A TxDot engineer has informed the city that the Chew Road access to the I-10 feeder will be closed 

beginning Friday, December 13th, at 7:00 pm. They are expecting to reopen around noon Saturday, 

December 14th.  

We will post any updates here on the website as they make information available. 


